November 1, 1995
{

AN

.

Mr. Doug Lynn and Bob Kaiser
Department of Energy

Carlsbad Area Office

P.O. Box 3090

Carlsbad, N.M. 88221

Re: Enron’s James Ranch Unit #16
Sec. 36 T-28S R-30-E
1980° FNL 930" FEL
Eddy Co., N.M.

Gentlemen,

Enron has submitted an amended report for the above captioned well. They have moved
their surface location 330’ from the Whipp boundary line. Enclosed you will find forms
C-101 & C-102. Also included are copies of the surveyors maps for your review. Please
let me know if Whipp will deny this apfflication. If I can be of assistance in providing you
any other relative information please give me a call at (505) 748-1283.

Thank You,

Bryan G. Arrant.
Geologist - Artesia Office

Qil Conservation Division
811 S. 1Ist
Artesia, N.M. 88210



